
 
 Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011

 The Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment)  
 Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2017

 The planning application reference LA01/2021/0175/F is 
 accompanied by an Environmental Statement.
 
 District Council Area – Causeway Coast and Glens.

 Application No: LA01/2021/0175/F.
 Location Land located at Smulgedon Hill, S of Legavallon Rd, approx. 9km to  
 the NE of Dungiven and 8km W of Garvagh.
 Proposal: Proposed amendments to the original consent B/2009/0070/F consisting 
 of: - a reduction in the overall turbine tip height from 120.5m to 114.90m; a reduction 
 in height from 85m to 68.9m and an increase in rotor diameter from 71m to 92m, for 
 all 7 turbines - a new development site entrance; relocation of the combined 
 substation and construction compound area; and a revised access track route to 
 service T1, T2, T5 & T6 (as per previous consent B/2013/0196/f) - all ancillary
  development including minor increases in the size of the crane pads & wind turbine 
 foundations to accommodate the newly proposed turbine models - The installed 
 capacity will be 16.45MW.

 Copies of the Environmental Statement can be obtained from the office of Neo 
 Environmental Limited, Unit 3, The Courtyard Business Park, Galgorm Castle, 
 BT42 1HL (028 25650413, info@neo-environmental.co.uk) so long as stocks last at 
 a cost of £60.00 for the Environmental Statement only, and £360 for the full 
 Environmental Statement document suite per hard copy and free per CD copy 
 (during normal office hours). The documents will also be available for viewing and  
 download for free at www.smulgedonwindfarm.com.

 A copy is available for viewing by the public at: Limavady Library, 5 Connell 
 Street, Limavady, BT49 0EA .(during normal opening hours) by prebooking a 
 viewing time slot which can be secured for a maximum of 2 hours.
 
 Alternatively the planning application and accompanying Environmental 
 Statement is available to view on public access at www.planningni.gov.uk.

 Representations about the environmental effects of the proposal to be taken into 
 consideration by the Council in reaching a decision on the application should be 
 addressed to the Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council Planning Authority, 
 Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart Road, Coleraine, BT52 1 EY to be received not later than 
 30 days from the date on which this notice is published. The Council does not have 
 the power to extend the period allowed. 
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